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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2009 7:41 AM
To: 'Bob Lawlor'
Subject: RE: 4919 Tidewater Ave. Oakland Case#RO0000107

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of a Revised Site Assessment Report for case RO0107 is extended 
60 days from April 24, 2009 to June 24, 2009. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
phone:  510-567-6791 
Fax:  510-337-9335 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available at the following website http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm 
  
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material 
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by 
other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any 
attachments thereto. 
 

From: Bob Lawlor [mailto:boblawlor@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2009 3:23 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: 4919 Tidewater Ave. Oakland Case#RO0000107 
 

Hi Jerry, 
        In regards to your letter re property at 4919 Tidewater Ave. Oakland 
RO0000107 dated 2/27/2009. Could you please extend us more time on your 
requests? 
  

Bob Lawlor 

R. W. L. Investments, Inc. 
4919 Tidewater Ave. Unit B. 
Oakland, CA 94601 
Office # 510 434-0176 
Cell # 415 279-7003 
Fax # 510 434-0216 
_____________________________________________________________ 


